
 

 

 

 

 

K&S SHORTLISTED FOR MULTIPLE 
AFRICAN LEGAL AWARDS  

 

We are delighted to announce that Kaplan & Stratton has been shortlisted for two categories “Kenya 

Law Firm of the Year” and “M&A Deal of the Year” in the inaugural IFLR Sub-Saharan African 

Awards 2020 organized by the international legal ranking agency IFLR.  

 

 

 

Independent client feedback given to IFLR from previous submissions said the following about the firm:  

"High quality and error free. They have the best drafting skills in this market, 

clearly capturing the commercial intentions of the parties in simple, 

understandable language that fits in well with the rest of the documentation." 

"The team has a good coverage from partners to associates, and can handle 

cross-border deals diligently and with quality. They are honest in terms of billing, 

and very much impressive." 

Additionally, we are pleased to inform you that The African Legal Awards 2020 has shortlisted Kaplan 

& Stratton for the “Employment Law Team of the Year” award and for the “Transportation and 

Infrastructure Team of the Year” award. 

We thank you for your continued support! 
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